
We’re doing our part  
to ensure stability in  
public education.  

OSSTF/FEESO’s teachers and educational workers are fully prepared to accept the wage freeze that the government asked for.

If Dalton McGuinty really is the “Education Premier,” he’ll accept our offer so we can all put the  
focus back where it belongs – on making every Ontario student successful.

Now it’s the  
government’s turn.




